
HUNTER PRE-LAW SUMMER INTERNSHIP RESUME DROP 
  
The Hunter Pre-Law office is now collecting resumes for our Summer Internship Program (SIP), 
though which a limited number of paid summer positions will be offered.  The total number of 
internships to be made available through SIP is still to be determined, but we have already 
begun receiving commitments from participating firms.  We will fill positions as openings occur 
through the Spring Term. 
 
These are very desirable positions with prestigious law firms.  The firms are seeking diligent, 
hard-working students with strong academic backgrounds and who are  interested in attending 
law school.  A GPA of 3.5 or higher is suggested; students with a GPA between 3.2 and 3.5 may 
be considered if unusual circumstances apply. 
 
Resume collection will run through February 22 at 5 p.m..  To submit your resume for 
consideration, please do the following: 
 

1)      Please provide a packet, stapled together IN THIS ORDER, of the following information: 
 

•         a copy of your resume;   
(Please be sure the resume is the top sheet of the packet.  Also please indicate 
your cumulative GPA in an obvious manner on the resume.) 
 

•         a paragraph or two about your background and why you wish to intern at a law 
firm; and 
 

•         an unofficial copy of your transcript.  
 

2)      Bring your packet to Room East 812 (the Office of the School of Arts and Sciences). 
 

3)      SIGN and print your name on the submission log. 
 

4)      Note the LOG NUMBER your packet.  The log number is next to the line on which you 
signed the submission log. 
 

5)      Place your packet in the drop box in  Room East 812 (the Office of the School of Arts 
and Sciences). 
 

6)      DEADLINE:  February 22 at 5 p.m.  
 
Note:  If your resume is selected for further consideration by a law firm, you will be contacted 
by the Pre-Law Advisory Office.  Selection for SIP will likely be an extended process, since 
each law firm has its own timetable for summer recruitment; we expect the process to wind 
down in late April.  Those who are not considered for a position will not be contacted 
directly.  Please stay tuned to the listserv for updates. 


